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Eimear Reilly

From: Eimear Reilly
Sent: Tuesday 4 February 2025 15:06
To: Enda Weldon
Cc: Amy Spillane; Mary Loughran
Subject: RE: N2 Slane By Pass and Public Realm Enhancement Scheme  ABP 318573-23

Hi Enda 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your email. A formal acknowledgement will issue by post once the hard copies have 
been received. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Eimear 
 

From: Enda Weldon <Enda.Weldon@meathcoco.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 2:39 PM 
To: Eimear Reilly <e.reilly@pleanala.ie>; LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie> 
Cc: Amy Spillane <ASpillane@meathcoco.ie>; Mary Loughran <MLoughran@meathcoco.ie> 
Subject: N2 Slane By Pass and Public Realm Enhancement Scheme ABP 318573-23 
 

 
Eimear, 
 
Please see below a link to the documents associated with the advertisement of the Additional Information request 
received for the N2 Slane By Pass and Public Realm Enhancement Scheme  ABP 318573-23. 
 
https://meathcoco.sharefile.eu/public/share/web-s6dc9a53d3dc24ea488b0650336b99c5c 
 
2 No. Hard Copies will be dropped up to ABP Office tomorrow the 5th of February 2025. 
 
If you have any problems accessing the docs don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
Enda 
 
Enda Weldon|Senior Executive Engineer | Transportation | Meath County Council, Buvinda House, Dublin Road, Navan, Co. Meath, 
C15 Y291| Email: enda.weldon@meathcoco.ie Phone no. 046 9097000 W: www.meath.ie 

 
 

MakeItMeath.com 

#MakeItMeath 

 Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking 
links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.  
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************************************************************************* 
 
Email Disclaimer: http://www.meath.ie/EmailDisclaimer/ 
 
************************************************************************* 
 
Meath County Council’s new corporate headquarters are: 
Buvinda House, 
Dublin Road, 
Navan, 
Co. Meath, C15 Y291 
 


